
UCSF Otolaryngology | Head and Neck Surgery 
UCSF Voice and Swallowing Center

2022 Lewis Francis Morrison Lectureship  
Resident Education Session (FREE) (Zoom)
Thursday, May 19th, 1:30 – 3:00 PM (PST) 
Available free to all Otolaryngology Head and Neck trainees

Scan QR code or register (FREE) at:   
https://bit.ly/UCSFMorrisonresed
Zoom link will be provided following registration

Featuring: 
Pavan S. Mallur, MD, FACS
Assistant Professor
Department of Otolaryngology  
at Harvard Medical School 
Beth Israel Deaconess Medical Center

UCSF Otolaryngology  
Chief Residents:

Yi Cai, MD
Nicole Jiam, MD
Elizabeth Schuman, MD
Katherine Wai, MD

The Morrison Lectureship is an endowed program in the Department of 
Otolaryngology – Head and Neck Surgery at the University of California, San 
Francisco honoring the memory of Dr. Lewis F. Morrison. Dr. Morrison was 
Chairman of the Division of Otolaryngology, Department of Surgery, University 
of California, San Francisco from 1944 to 1956. The department gratefully 
acknowledges Helen and Richard Elkus, Jr. for their gift establishing this  
endowed lectureship.


